
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

                                                      

   
 

 

 

 
 

 

                             
 
 

 

 

               

  

                                                                                       

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Prelude – Charlene Goertzen 
 

Opening Worship – Worship Team  

God So Loved 
 

Announcements & Prayer – Carisa Traxler 
 

Worship Response – Worship Team 

He Has Done Great Things 

I Speak Jesus 

Come Thou Fount 
 

VBS Sharing & Video Recap 
 

Child Dedication  

Emmy Ann Lindsay 

Rosalynn Ann Cusatis 
 

Message – Pastor Luke Haidle 

Raise Up a Child 
 

Closing Song- Worship Team  

I Will Trust My Savior Jesus 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS  

Mon., Wed., Fri. 9:00am – 12:00pm 

Pastor Luke will be gone the week of July 21. 
 

SCHEDULED MEETINGS 
July 28 – Leadership Board Meeting 8:00pm 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

July 20 – Child Dedication 
July 23 – New Women’s Bible Study begins 9:30am 
July 29 – Coffee Connect 9am 
August 3 – Celebrate Sunday 9am 
August 3 – Zach Q. Sharing about Greenhouse trip\ 
August 7 – August Anniversary Group celebration 
August 23-24 – Church Camp Weekend 
August 31 – End of Fiscal Year 
September 14 – Annual Business Meeting 
 

BIRTHDAYS  
Aug 4-Helen Quiring  Aug 8-Blake Burgess 
Aug 20-Nelda Thiessen 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
July 21 – Blake & Casey Burgess 
 

Welcome Visitors & Guests!  
Thank you for joining us today! Prayer request 
cards and cash offering envelopes can be found in 
pewback pockets. Offerings can be placed in the 
wooden box at the rear of the sanctuary. Children’s 
quiet bags are located in the southeast corner 
room behind the hospitality area.  Nursery care is 
available for children under 4. Help yourself to 
coffee and feel free to ask an usher or those seated 
near you if you have questions. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

July 20, 2025 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

PRAYER & PRAISE 

• Praise for the recent rain and cooler weather. Praise for our celebration of Henderson Community Days and 

the community church service last week. 

• Pray for those who were impacted by the flooding in Texas, New Mexico and elsewhere. Pray also for the 

people in Alaska affected by the earthquake. Pray for all worldwide experiencing devastation from 

geological and weather-related events. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for your support! 
          Last Week’s Offering:                 

Attendance:                      92 

 

Guest Wi-Fi Password – Hope1201 

Lifting Up Ministry Teams 
Keep these teams & members in your 
prayers! We are blessed with many 
people who are willing to serve and 
participate in ministry through these 
groups. If you are interested in plugging 
and serving on one of the teams, please 
talk to the Team Leader. 
 

 

Food Services Team 
Judy Dick (TL) 
Jean Regier 
Jane Jost 
Charlene Goertzen 
 

Funeral Committee 
Judy Dick (TL) 
Jean Regier 
Deb Mierau 
Teresa Friesen 
Jane Jost 
Pat Buller 
 

Facility Team 
Marv Buller (TL) 
Kent Regier 
Steve Theiszen 
John Quiring 
 
Kids & Youth Ministry Team 
Abbie Rempel (TL) 
Joanne Haidle 
Jean Regier 
Dot Quiring 
 

Sunday Service Team 
Christine Quiring (TL) 
Dot Quiring 
Helen Quiring 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

New Women’s Bible Study begins Wednesday 

9:30am over the book of Colossians. Bring a neighbor 

or a friend! 
 

Living Hope Church Congregational survey – 

The Leadership Team invites you to  

be a part of deeper introspection  

and focus on our spiritual vitality,  

community purpose, and faith  

mission.  Please follow the QR code  

or go online at livinghopehenderson.com/survey-form 

or pick up a hard copy in the office. All attenders are 

invited to complete. Thank you for your participation in 

this survey and honesty. 
 

Reminder: Leadership Board Nomination Period is 

open but will be closing soon. 
 

Current Members of the Leadership Board: Dot 

Quiring, Steve Thieszen, Chad Tessman, Jonathan 

Rempel, Craig Quiring, John Quiring.  Chad Tessman 

and Jonathan Rempel’s terms are expiring this year. 
 

THANK YOU!!  We had a fantastic week of VBS.  The 

kids were excited to come each day and learned ways 

to trust Jesus in different situations.  We had around 75 

kids attend and 55 volunteers helping throughout the 

week.  An exciting part of the week was doubling our 

offering goal for Christian Resource Center Camps. 

Thank you all who covered this week in prayer and all 

who volunteered to make this week a success.  Jesus 

was glorified.  VBS Offering Total = $2580.77 to CRC  

 
NURSERY Helpers 
Today – Abbie R., Kim, Emily 
Next Sunday – Nicole, Jake, RIley 
 
 

Guest WiFi Access - Hope1201 
 

 

 


